MINUTES OF WATER UTILITY MEETING, May 21, 1998.

The regular scheduled meeting of the Greenville Water Utility was called to order by Council President Ted Miller at 7:30 p.m. Call of the Roll - Council Members Gerald Burkhart and Ray Gibson, present, Council Member Mike Receveur, absent.

The Clerk Treasurer presented the April minutes to the Council President. The minutes were approved, as read, by a vote of 3-0.

Gary Getrost, Utility Superintendent, gave the Council proposals/estimates he received for the construction of a Utility storage building for the Utility. The following proposals/estimates were reviewed by the Council:

1.	Classic Buildings\$	15,365
2.	Kevin McNew's Post BldgsBase \$12,300 Concrete 3,275 Windows 300	15,875
3.	Talbott Richardson Base 14,000 Utility EstConcrete 3,000 " "Windows 300	17,300
4.	Mike's Home ImprvBase 14,000 Utility Est Concrete & Windows 3,300	17,300
5.	Kelly's Custom Bldas	14 875

The Council voted (3-0) to accept the proposal of Classis Buildings due to the quality of work and availability of time and materials offered by the firm. The Council directed Gary to issue a Purchase Order. Utility funds will be expended for the building since the Utility has primary use.

The Council also noted the placement of the building on lots 11 and 12 is not in conflict with current ordinances since past and previous Councils have indicated the restrictions contained in the Ordinances apply to residential occupied space.

Council also approved (3-0) an increase in the mileage rate to 31.5 cents/mile for use of personal vehicle while conducting Town/Utility business. This does not include commuting miles.

The Council approved (3-0) claims for the Town/Utility.& Trf. Ord. 1998-T-03.

No further business coming before the Council the meeting was adjourned.

Ted Miller, Council Preside

ATTEST:

Clerk Treasurer